UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH PITTSBURGH 13, PENNSYLVANIA

DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES

August 27, 1958

Dr. J. Lederberg
Department of Human Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Josh:

Thank you for the suggestions for the instructorship we were trying to fill. We finally hired Roger Weinberg, who has been working with Bertani during the past year.

I wonder if I could entice you to stop over and visit us at Pittsburgh when you are in the neighborhood. I would like very much to aiscuss some of my work with you and hear what you are doing. Also, I am trying to organize a seminar this year and would like very much to have you on the program. The Department has had no seminars for years, and your participation would not only provide the badly needed "shot in the arm", but would also be of tremendous help in the entire reorganization of the bacteriology curriculum at Pitt that I have initiated. Unfortunately, there is no money in the budget for expenses of seminar speakers, but we have rented a large house here and have ample room to put you and Esther up. I do hope you can make it.

Sincerely,

Illis Englesberg